From: Mona Roosendaal

To: City Council
Subject: Our city Shoreline
Date: Monday, January 23, 2017 10:59:07 AM

Hi council of Shoreline,
I am a long time resident of Shoreline and appreciate the safety it has afforded my family. We love this area and
love the residents. | believe it is an openly diverse area and | agree with that....what | do not agree with is allowing

us to be a sanctuary city in any form or any kind. This movement in our country is not unifying and is anti
American and anti leadership.

Please do not consider this for our community.

Mona Roosendaal
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